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Wednesday 7th February 2024 
 

Introduction of AI to Support Lesson Planning and Resourcing at Ravenscote 
 

Dear Parents and carers, 
 

I am writing to inform you about an exciting development here at Ravenscote. As part of our 
commitment to provide the best possible educational experience for our children, we will be 
implementing Artificial Intelligence (AI) to support lesson planning and resourcing of the Connected 
Curriculum. 
 

Purpose of AI in our School 
The introduction of AI in our school is aimed at enhancing the overall teaching and learning 
experience. By utilising this technology, our teachers will have access to a vast database of 
resources and educational materials. AI will assist teachers in their lesson planning process, 
allowing them to create engaging and targeted lessons that are tailored to meet the individual 
needs of all of our children. With the aid of AI, our teachers will be better equipped to adapt their 
teaching approaches and cater to the unique learning styles of our children. 
 

Limitations of AI 
It is important to note that AI will not replace the role of our dedicated teachers. The use of AI is 
intended to complement their expertise, not substitute it. The technology will act as a powerful tool 
that guides and supports our teachers in their decision-making processes, providing them with 
valuable insights and recommendations. All resources or teaching materials produced by teachers, 
that are supported by the use of AI, will be reviewed to ensure that they have factual accuracy and 
support the teaching of the intended knowledge and skills.  
 

Our Commitment to Quality Education 
At Ravenscote, we are committed to providing a high-quality education that nurtures the growth 
and development of our students. By incorporating AI into our teaching practices, we are embracing 
innovation and staying at the forefront of educational advancements.  
 

We are confident that the introduction of AI for lesson planning and resourcing will empower our 
teachers, improve our ability to meet the diverse needs of our children and ultimately enhance the 
Connected Curriculum and the overall teaching and learning experience at Ravenscote. 
 

We have written an AI policy which has been reviewed and approved by the school Governors and 
within this policy we have permitted the use of ‘TeachMateAI’ as the sole AI software the teachers 
will access. You can view the full policy on our website (here). 
 

We appreciate your ongoing support and partnership in providing the best education for your 
children. Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school 
office. 
 

Best wishes,  
 
 
Mrs A Wells         
Headteacher  
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